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August 6, 2021 
 
Caldera Students, Families, and Guardians, 
 
It has been a busy summer at Caldera High School.  As the construction process comes to a 
close, our teams are coordinating deliveries and assembling furniture and equipment.  Our front 
office team is currently on-site and working hard to welcome you to our new school. 
 
As you drive, walk, or peddle past Caldera, you will notice that the construction fencing is down 
and that we have sports camps occurring in our stadium.  During these first couple weeks of 
August, we will continue to move-in, and based on the final phase of construction, welcome 
students and our community to our new school.  
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Caldera HS Ribbon Cutting Ceremony & Open House 

Monday, September 20 at 5:00 
Join us to celebrate the opening of our school, tour the campus, meet staff, and learn about the 
vision for Caldera High School.  More specific information about this event will be released 
during the first week of school. 
 

Athletics & Activities 
The fall athletic season is quickly approaching with volleyball, girls and boys soccer, cross 
country, dance, cheer, and football each officially beginning on August 16. Please visit our 
Athletic page to register your student for athletics at Caldera High School.   
 
If you need assistance with registration, or if you need to turn in a sports physical, please visit 
our Athletic Office.  We will be open on August 11 and August 12, between the hours of 8:00-
10:00 and 1:00-3:00.  You can find our Athletic Office by entering the West Entrance of the 
school, closest to Wolfpack Way. 
 
Current physicals can also be emailed to cami.bettencourt@bend.k12.or.us.  Please make sure 
to include both sides of the document in your scan.   
 

All athletes must be cleared by the end of the day Friday August 13  
in order to participate on August 16. 

To register online for fall sports, please use the link below. 
https://www.bend.k12.or.us/caldera/student-life/athletics 

 
If you have questions about athletic programs and/or registration, please contact Dave Williams 
via email dave.williams@bend.k12.or.us 
 
We are so close to opening our new school!  I look forward to meeting and welcoming you. 
 

Chris Boyd 
Principal, Caldera High School 
 
 


